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       Wǳƭȅ  нлмр 

 

Thoughts from DG Lion Randy Greer                                      JULY 2015 

     First of all, thanks to Governor Glenn and Lion Karen Swanson for all the hard work, time and 

dedication they have put in all year spreading the Lions message throughout the District.                    

άWƻō ǿŜƭƭ ŘƻƴŜέ.  

   We are truly honored to assume this Leadership Position in our District. Lion Pat and I 

are looking forward to spending time with you, sharing ideas, and learning more about Lions 

together. We are very proud to be part of District 25A and enjoy meeting our fellow lions. 

 We travel around our District going to Zone Meetings, Lions programs, and Fund Raisers. 

LǘΩǎ ǘǊǳƭȅ ŀƳŀȊƛƴƎ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜ ǘƘƛƴƎǎ [ƛƻƴǎ Řƻ ǘƻ ƘŜƭǇ ƻǳǘ ƛƴ ǘƘŜƛǊ ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘƛŜǎΦ !ƭƭ ǘƘŜ ǘƛƳŜΣ ŜŦŦƻǊǘ 

and money you raised to help out the less fortunate, youth programs and vision care is mind 

ōƻƎƎƭƛƴƎΦ wŜƳŜƳōŜǊΣ ŀƭƭ ǘƘŜǎŜ ǘƘƛƴƎǎ ǿƻǳƭŘƴΩǘ ƘŀǇǇŜƴ ǿƛǘƘƻǳǘ [ƛƻƴǎΣ ǎƻ ǿŜ ƴŜŜŘ ǘƻ ƪŜŜǇ 

spreading the word, growing our membership and working on retention in our clubs. 

 We want to offer more opportunities for Lions to learn. We will have another officer 

ǘǊŀƛƴƛƴƎ ƛƴ !ǳƎǳǎǘΣ ŦƻǊ ǘƘƻǎŜ ǿƘƻ ŘƛŘƴΩǘ ƎŜǘ ŀ ŎƘŀƴŎŜ ǘƻ ǇŀǊǘƛŎƛǇŀǘŜ ƻǊ ǿƻǳƭŘ ƭƛƪŜ ǘƻ ƪƴƻǿ ƳƻǊŜ 

about their officer position. Not sure of the date yet, it will be in the next Newsletter. An e-mail 

will be sent to all the Secretaries. We will have a Vision Screening Training on Sunday, August 

23, in Merrillville. This will be a Hands On Training in which we will have all the different kinds 

of cameras and equipment our District uses to Vision Screen. There is a full page article about 

this training in this newsletter.           

    Lions give so much back to their communities, yet very few people 

know what Lions do. We need to improve our PR, take pictures at events, and have articles and 

pictures in the local newspaper.  Having one of your Lions keeping a scrapbook of all your 

events is an excellent idea. Lions are truly, ά [ƻǾƛƴƎ LƴŘƛǾƛŘǳŀƭǎ hŦŦŜǊƛƴƎ bŜŜŘȅ {ŜǊǾƛŎŜǎ ά. 

  Hope to see all of you when we return from Hawaii! 

5ƛǎǘǊƛŎǘ DƻǾŜǊƴƻǊΩǎ aŜǎǎŀƎŜ 
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A New Year 

 

Lions of 25A, we are entering the time of District Governor Randy Greer.  From all his 

past efforts in our district, I know he will do a terrific job as Governor.   I look forward to 

working with both him and our new 2nd VDG, Robin Smith. 

 

I just wonder ñWhere is summer?ò  Every day I expect it to be warm ï TO BE 

SUMMER!  I have been taunted and teased, but then it is 60 degrees again, the sun is no 

where to be found and it is raining!  But I am optimistic! I will be hopeful that all those 

clubs who are working the 4th of July will have great success.  All the parades will be 

dry!  All the festivals will draw great crowds!  And by the end of the weekend, you will 

be out of hot dogs for the buns, beef for the sandwiches, sodas, and whatever else you are 

serving.  In other words, that you will make money to support all those efforts to serve 

the people in your communities!  You do a terrific job ï you are LIONS! 

 

I look forward to seeing many of you at district meeting on July 19th and the Banner 

Night, on July 25th.  Check the newsletter for more information. 

  

Lion Patty Cooke 

1st VDG 

Schererville Lions 

 

aŜǎǎŀƎŜ ŦǊƻƳ ±5D tŀǧȅ /ƻƻƪŜ 
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                          Vision  Screening  Training 

What will be covered Kidsight Camera? 

How to put it together?  How to use it? What to do with Results? 

Vision Screening  Equipment, how to use the OPTEC Machine? 

Acuity Chart Testing,  How to give Acuity Tests? 

Hands on Training for all of the above. 

All forms needed to be filled out will be there and explained 

How to fill out and where to send them? 

There will be a booklet with Directions and Forms provided 

to everyone who attends the Training 

Date:  Sunday  August 23, from 2PM-4PM 

Location:  Towne Center Retirement Community Center 

7250 Arthur St.  Merrillville, IN  46410 

Just East of Taft Street,  right off 73rd Ave. (Old Lincoln Highway) 

 Contact and REGISTER with Lion Angie Schmeltz  (219) 374-9714 or 

 (Cell) 219-405-0286. You can email her at   14726bryan@comcast.net 

We need a count so they can set up enough Tables and Chairs 

Refreshments provided by District.  We hope to see you there. 
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Centennial Corner 

Lions will be turning 100 years old in 2017, they have already started 

several new programs for this celebration. One of them is Centennial Celebration  

Challenge goal is to serve 100 million people in the four areas of service: 

Hunger, Vision,  Youth and Environment. Were over 32 million in the first  

ten months. All a club has to do is do a service project in one of these four areas. 

List it on your activity reports under Centennial Challenge Your club will earn a  

patch. Every club in our District does at least one of these. Just received in the  

mail the new member Centennial Celebration Kits. Order them now. There is a  

sharp new Lions Pin with the word Centennial on it.  The sponsor, also receives a 

sponsor Centennial pin. It would be great to have lots of Lions with these sponsor  

Pins and a bunch of new Lions with the Centennial Pin.    

    Official Visits 

 We already have 10 scheduled for this year. If your club 

has a certain day they would want their visit. E-mail or call me 

by August 20th so I put it on the calendar. My phone number and e-mail 

address is on the first page of the newsletter. 

      District Governor 

      Randy Greer 
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    Activities Chairperson 

 Our new Activities Chairperson is Lion Jody Greer, who also, does the 

District Facebook page.  Send her your club activities, photos and items that can  

be shared on FacebookΦ !ƭǎƻΣ ǎŜƴŘ ƘŜǊ ȅƻǳǊ ŎƭǳōΩǎ ŎŀƭŜƴŘŀǊ ǎƻ ǿŜ Ŏŀƴ Ǉǳǘ  

Pancake Breakfasts, Pork chop Dinners, Chili Suppers, and items like this on 

the District Calendar. We will advertise your Fund Raisers in the Newsletter 

and on Facebook for you.  Lioƴ WƻŘȅΩǎ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ƛƴŦƻǊƳŀǘƛƻƴ ƛǎ:   

jlgreer5@yahoo.com 

or call her at (219) 759-2865. 

Lion Jody Greer 

744 Acadia Rd. 

Valparaiso In. 46385  

                                      ²ŜƭŎƻƳŜ bŜǿ aŜƳōŜǊǎ Η     

 wŜƳŜƳōŜǊ ǘƘƻǎŜ ǿƘƻ ƘŀǾŜ ŎƻƳǇƭŜǘŜŘ ǘƘŜƛǊ ǎŜǊǾƛŎŜ ǘƻ [ƛƻƴǎΦ 

²ŀƴŀǘŀƘτWŀƳŜǎ /ȊŜǊǿƻƴƪŜ 

 

Club Member Sponsor

Door Village Debra J. Wease Carolyn Perra

East Chicago Evening Britteny Santiago Arcides Santiago

Munster Joekeur Cho James Schmidt

Munster Thomas Fagan Lorin Brown

Munster Greg Kaplan Lorin Brown
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{ƻǳǘƘ IŀǾŜƴ [ƛƻƴǎ /ƭǳō CǳƴŘǊŀƛǎŜǊ ƻƴ Wǳƭȅ тǘƘΦ  

 /ƻǇȅ ƅȅŜǊ ŀƴŘ ōǊƛƴƎ ǘƻ  ǘƘŜ ǊŜǎǘŀǳǊŀƴǘΦ 


